From: Frydland, Judith 
Sent: Thursday, April 14, 2016 4:01 PM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: Luncheon

Good afternoon,

I hope all is well.

Yesterday, myself, Mimi Simon, our Public Information Director and Mike Reynolds, our chief electrical inspector attended the Electrical Contractor’s Association luncheon in our official capacity at Harry Carey’s and I spoke.  We were served lunch.  

Also yesterday, Mimi Simon and I attended a membership dinner for HACIA at which I was the guest speaker at the East Bank Club.  They served a buffet dinner.

Please let me know if you need anything further. 

Judith Frydland

City of Chicago 

Building Commissioner

